
 
  
 
 
 
 
  
 
To: COMO Curtis Han, Jim Losi, COS, D11 Board & Staff:  Captain Baldueza, CDR 

Jones, OTO Perez 
  
 
From:  Sue Fry, ASC-SF 
Date:  13 September 2023  
Re:  ASC-SF Activity for Aug/Sept 
 
 
 
Activity for ASC-SF in Aug/Sept 2023 
 

• Attending the Monday Brief of Sector and the SLT meeting and training in the Command 
Center in the CU. 

  
We have 2 Auxiliarists qualified to stand watch at the Sector Entry Gate, however one 
has been accepted to study Engineering so we wish him well.  Perhaps other Aux 
members would like to qualify to stand watches at the Entry.  Just ask . 

 
• Sector Galley is still looking for CA1 support. 

 
• Fleet Week planning is in progress.  Members wishing to do Shore side activities must 

apply through the San Francisco F W website.   
 

• Planning for the Bay Ferry Exercise with 3 Auxiliary vessels participating. 
 

• A new request  just in !!  Auxiliary Guest Support is needed for 2 vessels that will be 
taking on passengers for Fleet Week.  The Waesche and the Benjamin Bottoms will 
each need 5 guest support people for each day they are underway.  If they are out for 3 
days that would be 30 slots to fill. 

 
If you are interested in volunteering in that capacity please contact Gary Kaplan at 
gkaplan.uscgaux@gmail.com 
 
Additional information will be forthcoming as it becomes available. 
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Respectfully submitted, 
Sue Fry, ASC-SF 
510-847-4792 cell 
 
EOR 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


